UNIVERSITY OF GHANA
SCHOOL OF LAW

NOTICE TO 2018 POST-FIRST DEGREE LL.B ENTRANCE
EXAMINATION CANDIDATES

It has come to the notice of the University of Ghana School of Law that there was a
miscommunication in the time for the commencement of the entrance
examinations held on 10™ May, 2018. Some applicants received messages which
indicated the commencement time as 10:30 a.m. instead of 10:00 a.m.

Any applicant who would want to write a fresh entrance examination is hereby
invited to be present at the University of Ghana School of Law Auditorium on
Wednesday, 16™ May, 2018.

The examination would start at 8:30a.m. prompt.

Applicants who avail themselves of the fresh examination should note that the
papers to be written on Wednesday, May 16, 2018 would supersede those already
written on Thursday, May 10, 2018.

For the avoidance of doubt any applicant who is sure of his/her performance in the
examination held on Thursda ay 10, 2018 need not participate.

Thank you.
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